
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 29th January 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

As you will all no doubt have heard, the 

Government has now provided additional 

information about when it might be safe to reopen 

school buildings to more students. We now know 

that this will not be until at least 8th March.  

 

I am grateful for the support of parents, carers and 

families in ensuring that the vast majority of our 

students have continued making significant 

progress while Learning from Home; however, I am aware that the extension to this 

programme will add to the pressure placed on us all. The structure we have provided in the 

Learning from Home Programme helps by giving students a timetable to follow. We will also 

be increasing the number of Live Lessons starting week and this will help by giving additional 

‘face to face’ contact with teachers and peers. New timetables showing these lessons are 

being sent to parents, carers and students today and these lessons will begin from Monday.  

Please do also keep in touch with your child’s mentors if there are issues or stressors on any 

particular day so that we can continue working together to support students over the coming 

weeks.  

  

We would usually have a Parent-Teacher conference this half term. This has, of course, been 

postponed and we will provide details after half term for how we will enable this key 

communication channel to take place. 

 

This week our Tuileries Recommends feature is from the film enthusiast in the class, we 

hope that you have been finding this section enjoyable! 

Miss Maddison 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th February: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 26th March 2021: 

End of Term 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to those students who have 

been particularly strong in individual subjects. These students also receive five House 

Points – well done to them for their fantastic work. 

 

Certificates have been emailed to students together with their parents or carers so 

that they can share in their child’s success.  
   

    

           



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuileries Recommends  

 

Kurt, our class movie enthusiast is sharing his recommendations for movies to watch. 

 

 

I have been watching the Harry Potter Films (yes all of them, 1 to 8) with my family during 

the lockdown.  

We would close the curtains in the living room to make the room darker and we would make 

some popcorn – like we were at the cinema.  

 

We have watched them before, a long time ago, so it was great to watch them again. We 

watched one every day for 8 days and it was great way do something as a family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Kurt  

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Falcon 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 


